

June 2, 2014

Brian Warren
Bohannan Huston, Inc.
7600 Jefferson St NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109


Re:	Sid Cutter Pilot’s Pavilion, Conceptual Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date –no stamp- (B17D001F)

Dear Mr. Warren,

	Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-9-14, the above referenced plan is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit action by the DRB.

Address the following comments when submitting for Building Permit approval:

1. Manholes will be required when making the 90 degree connection for two of the new storm drains.  A manhole or elbow will be required for making the 45 degree connection.
2. How will the furthest north connection be made?  Is a collar required?
3. Specify storm drain material.
4. What does the hatching represent in the median south of the building?


If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.
						

				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Department
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